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STANDING COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION AND COMMUNITY INCLUSION 
Mr Michael Pettersson MLA (Chair), Mr Jonathan Davis MLA (Deputy Chair),  
Mr Peter Cain MLA 
 

QON No. 41 L E G I S L A T I V E  A S S E M B L Y  
F O R  T H E  A U S T R A L I A N  C A P I T A L  T E R R I T O R Y  

 

 
Inquiry into ACT Budget 2021–22 

QUESTION ON NOTICE  
 

 
Asked by Nicole Lawder MLA:   
 
Ref: 2021-22 ACT Women’s Budget Statement 
 
In relation to: Gendered Urban Design 
 

1. What consultation work has been completed with young women aged 15-21 on urban 
design such as upgrades to local shopping centres? 

 
 
Mr Chris Steel MLA:  The answer to the Member’s question is as follows:–  
 

1. TCCS undertook community consultation on the upgrades to Duffy, Campbell and Kaleen 
Shops. This included  comments from that age bracket as part of the wider consultation. 

 
The Gender Sensitive Urban Design Guidelines project being sponsored by TCCS is 
undertaking targeted consultation work with young women aged 15-21 on urban design 
issues as part of the larger consultation component of the project.  

 
Consultation for Gender Sensitive Urban Design Guidelines was postponed during the  
COVID 19 lockdown. It is expected to recommence in the coming months.   
 

 
 

 

Approved for circulation to the Standing Committee on Education and Community Inclusion 
 
 
Signature:                                                                                                                Date: 
 
By the Minister for Transport and City Services, Mr Chris Steel MLA  


